Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

There is no school on Monday, September 25. Students will return to school on Tuesday. If we have any 7th graders that have not received their required immunizations, please do so by Wednesday, September 27. If they do not have their required immunizations, they will not be allowed to attend school until they do.

We have a few athletic events this week.
Tuesday, September 26 - Home vs. Jackson (Soccer/Volleyball)
Wednesday, September 27 - Away @ Mendenhall (Football)
Thursday, September 28 - Home vs. Allen (Soccer/Volleyball)

All students will take their NWEA/MAP assessments this week in Math and Reading. Please make sure that students are at school on time and prepared to do their best on these benchmark assessments. Remember, ALL RAMS CAN GROW!

We are working hard to create a positive climate at NEMS and to show everyone that our students can be successful. Please talk weekly with them about appropriate school behaviors.

On October 12, we will host our RAMily Title 1 Night. On this night, we will feed anyone that comes and discuss Title 1 and have other resource groups on hand to discuss how they can assist families. Your students received a flyer on Friday. Please rsvp if you plan to attend. Those are all of the messages this week, let's continue charging ahead and let's have a great week.
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